
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

INC. VILLAGE OF FLORAL PARK 

 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Floral 

Park, New York will hold the August Board of Trustees Meeting at Village Hall, One Floral 

Boulevard, Floral Park, New York on Wednesday, August 14, 2024 at 8:00 pm. This is a date 

change from the regularly scheduled meeting date of August 20th, 2024. There will be no 

meeting held on August 20th, 2024.   

 NOW TAKE NOTICE that all parties in interest and citizens will be given the 

opportunity to be heard at the aforesaid time and place. 

 

      BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

      VILLAGE OF FLORAL PARK 

      JOSEPH E. O’GRADY 

      VILLAGE CLERK 

 

Dated: 7/29/2024 


